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Subject: Building Comments on Applications to the Committee of Adjustment for
Consents/Minor Variances — December 6, 2022 Hearing

Comment for Re: File A17/2022P — 855 Twenty Rd.

The building department offers the following comment,
e A building permit is required for the proposed detached garage.

Comment for Re: File A19/2022P — 13 Arsenault Cres.

The building department offers the following comment,
e A building permit is required for the proposed dwelling.

Comment for Re: File B13/2022P — 1399 Station St.

The building department offers the following comment,

e No comment.
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